
June 16th 2012, I attended the annual YHEC competition that was held at Scotia Range, 
State College and presented a check in the amount of $1,000.00 and two beautiful prints from 
PANWTF to Program Director charlie Fox. The program has been growing each year and this 
competition hosted 203 future Hunters.

Bob Schwalm


